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May 23, 2023 

 

 

Dear Residents, Families, and Friends; 

Effective immediately, Cabrini of Westchester has made the decision to eliminate mask requirements for 

staff, visitors, and residents. After more than two years, residents will be able to see more of their 

caregivers’ smiling faces, and our dedicated staff will get a moment to breathe. 

We should all keep in mind that some people may choose to wear a mask at any time based on personal 

preference. And there are some situations where people should always wear a mask. For example, if 

they have symptoms, if they test positive for COVID-19, or if they have been exposed to someone with 

COVID-19. Mask-wearing will be required if recommended by a public health authority. 

We will continue to assess our safety measures and keep you informed of any future changes. Thank you 

for your continued diligence in helping us keep everyone safe and healthy. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Bonnie Burke 

Vice President of Operations/Nursing Home Administrator 

 


